
January Note from Grant&Hali 2023
 
 
Beloved, 


If you missed our holiday Year in Review holiday card email, please click on the link to see all 
the great pictures throughout 2022, another fantastic year for Reconnecting Ministries.


We have also attached messages Grant gave over the past couple of months. One for R911 at 
the Outpouring Conference with Abner Suarez in North Carolina and a short prayer message 
for Israel and the Church through Digging the Wells ministry in California.


Join us on January 5th for our monthly R911 Project Webinar, listen to our weekly Podcasts on 
Charisma, and look out for R911 Project TALKS first live interview with Dan Juster that launches 
in March.


Praying in the Shabbat 
As we move into this new season in January and Church/Congregational life gets back to 
normal, we will no longer be holding the Praying in Shabbat meetings. 


We felt strongly during the Covid period that these meetings served the body to bring us 
closer together in love and fellowship with God and one another. And with a new type of 
connection to Shabbat in the Spirit, we hope you will continue practicing on your own or with 
your family.


We will also continue this type of close fellowship and prayer together every Thursday in our 
TONM+ meeting (The One New Man Intersection) - at 6 pm ET in the Global Family Prayer 
room, and we hope you will join us there. Please click here for the Zoom link information.


We’d like to wish you a happy and healthy new year and so greatly appreciate your prayers and 
support. Please click here for our monthly Prayer Links.


Lots of love in Yeshua 

and for His Glory,


Reconnecting Ministries




Romans911.org


